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Connecticut Community Foundation invites nonprofit Executive Directors, Board Members, and
Senior Staff to join us for a lunch-and-learn webinar on Wednesday, May 14 at 12:15 p.m. (We
encourage you to attend as a small team!)

During this session, we will briefly review the current political landscape and its effect on nonprofits.
We will focus on what nonprofits can proactively do to build strength in the face of these external
pressures, with an emphasis on board governance and human resources and operations. Topics will
include: the basics of board compliance including proper financial oversight; employment law
compliance including personnel matters; and issues to consider when planning for an uncertain
future.

Presenters: Sara Taylor, Senior Staff Attorney, Pro Bono Partnership, and Jen Fournier,
Founder, Racebrook Consulting.

Register here.


https://probonopartner.org/about/staff/sara-a-taylor/
https://racebrookconsulting.com/jen-fournier
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=td9yf9BfekOeHpBN6dcuUbq_A24QVDdCiCjzV4pIrBNUMVNBRlhOOERaN0Q3M0swOUxNQjNNQ0wwRS4u&route=shorturl

